
From: Bradbury <email address removed> 
Sent: February 12, 2016 9:59 AM 
To: Woodfibre LNG / GNL Woodfibre (CEAA/ACEE); Catherine.McKenna@parl.gc.ca; Cullen, Nathan: 
HOC; <email address removed> 
Subject: Woodfibre LNG Project 
 
To CEAA 
 
Howe Sound is absolutely the worst possible place to locate this class A Hazard industry.  
 
Experts in scientific and economic fields have proved the dangers of LNG to the environment, including 
the fact that, all things considered, including methane emissions and fracking consequences, LNG is 
possibly the dirtiest fuel available and will do colossal harm to the world's fragile environment. 
 
SIGTTO, the international standard setting association, states that the worst case scenario should always 
rule when siting a facility. It further states that no facility should be sited on a narrow waterway with 
population centres along the shoreline and busy commercial and recreational traffic. Howe Sound is an 
obvious example of such a  dangerous location. 
 
It is clearly your duty to reject the misguided mess of a proposal that is Woodfibre LNG. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ray James Bradbury 
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